
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 3, 2020 

 
Notice to the Industry 

Ontario Resident Mare Program 
 

 
As a result of the Covid-19 Pandemic, Woodbine Entertainment is temporarily operating on a 
limited basis. 
 
Beginning April 4, the Ontario Resident Mare Program (ORMP) will not be staffed until further 
notice. 
 
A mare may be enroled in the Program a $100 fee before she foals.  If enroled after she foals, 
the fee is $300 and third party proof of residency in Ontario 180 days surrounding foaling must 
be provided. 
 
While the office is closed, it is recommended that mare enrolments be sent by Canada Post with 
payment by cheque or money order enclosed.  The enrolment will be accepted using the 
postmark date as proof of enrolment before foaling. 
 
Alternitively, the enrolment form may be emailed or faxed and the enrolment will be accepted as 
of the date received, provided that payment is made within seven (7) days of the re-opening of 
the office. 
 
Enrolment forms may be found on the Ontario Resident Mare Program page of the Ontario 
Racing website at ontarioracing.com. 
 
Mailing Address: 
 
Ontario Resident Mare Program   email:  ontariomare@ontarioracing.com 
c/o Woodbine Mohawk Park    fax: 416-477-5499 
PO Box 160 
Campbellville, ON  L0P 1B0 
 
While the office is closed, phone messages, emails and faxes will not be monitored or 
responded to. 
 
If you need immediate assistance during this time, please contact Katherine Curry at 
kcurry@woodbine.com. 

Ontario Racing 
c/o Woodbine Mohawk Park 
PO Box 160 
Campbellville, ON  L0P 1B0 
Phone: 416-477-5529    
www.ontarioracing.com 
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